
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, March 18, 2025 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

Students, ASB is hosting the first "Spring Movie Night" of the year. For only $1, you can pick up your 

movie ticket at the business office. Everyone attending will receive free popcorn. Tickets are on 

sale now until Thursday, March 27. Everyone must have a ticket to enter the event on Friday, the 

28th. Check your Canvas messages for details. (Salazar 3/18) 

The OTCR Lab in Room 235 is open for testing daily during Lunch Break, 7th period, and after 

7th period until 5:00 pm Monday - Thursday and until 4:30 pm on Fridays. (Olsen 3/17- 3/18) 

It's finally here! The Key Club Blood Drive is this Thursday. The donation bus will be parked in front 

of Wilson Gym. If you would like to sign up, go see Mrs. Lombardi-Hyder in room 625. Save a life 

and donate blood! (Lombardi 3/17- 3/18) 

Seniors If you have not completed your Financial Aid Application, we will be hosting our FINAL 

cash for college event, Tomorrow evening in the 100s building from 4:30-7:00 pm. Please come 

and complete your FAFSA or California Dream Act Application! (Sustaita 3/18)  

The Henry Mayo Newhall scholarship is OPEN! This is a $2,000 scholarship. Please come to pick up 

your scholarship application in the college and career center! (Sustaita 3/18)  

CLUBS  

The Alpine Club will meet at lunch on Tuesday in room 640. Forms for Pismo Preserve are due at 

the meeting. (Hennings 3/17- 3/18) 

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes meets Tuesdays at lunch in room 149. We always have pizza 

and message. See you then! (Silva 3/18)  

The Close Up Washington DC Club will meet at lunch on Wednesday in room 640- all members 

please attend and arrive early so we can finish details regarding our voter registration drive! 

(Hennings 3/18- 3/19) 

SPORTS 

Congratulations to the Boys Golf team for their convincing victory yesterday vs Orcutt Acade-

my SMHS 245. OAHS 277. Our boys golf team are on a roll. (Ellington 3/18) 



 


